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1095-C Tax Form Available in Firefly 
 
From Firefly’s Employee Self Service, a new tile is now available to view and print 1095-C tax forms. Click 
the tile shown below and select a tax reporting year from the dropdown menu. 
 

 
 

The form opens within the application. To open the form in a new browser window, select  at 
the bottom right of the screen. 
 

 
 
 
Note: Due to technical issues with our printing service some University employees may receive duplicate 
1095-C forms this year sent via the U.S. postal service. If you have previously received a 1095-C 
document, it will be identical to the new mailing. 
 
 


